ATHLETIC PHYSICALS 2021
GET THEM NOW!!!

Dear Parents:

Your son/daughter has indicated interest in participating in athletics next year.  In this regard please be aware of the following:

· The Clear Creek ISD requires that every student participating in any school sport must have a physical examination every year.

· Physical examinations for all athletes competing in sports next year, at Brookside Intermediate, Clear Brook High School, Clear Lake High School, or Clear Springs High School will be made available after school on Thursday, May 20 from 3:00 p.m. – 7:00 p.m.  Physicians and assistants from Village Medical will come to our campus to administer the examinations (Brookside coaches will be present).

· The cost of the physical will be $25, Cash Only. Students may pay ahead of time or at the door. Please look at the Rank One Instructions.  It is parent’s responsibility to upload information into Rank One.  Attached is the copy.
· Village Medical will donate a portion of the fee to our Athletic Program.

This will be an excellent opportunity to satisfy the physical examination requirement.  Failure to have a physical on file with the school by May 27 may prevent your son from being enrolled in athletics.  All athletes, regardless of which sport or sports they plan to participate in, are encouraged to take advantage of this opportunity.

Attached is the form that must be used for the athletic physical. 
Please have all appropriate information completed before the examination. 
Bring the attached form with you on the day of the physical exam, or sooner. We will be happy to keep all forms on file.

Please contact Coach Graham at 281-284-3660 or Coach Sellars at 281-284-3670.  if you have any questions.  You can also email me at egraham@ccisd.net   msellars@ccisd.net  
Coach Graham and Coach Sellars
---------------------------------------------Cut here and return bottom part-------------------------------------------

Athletes name____________________________________     Current Grade   6    7    8   (circle one)

                                                             (please print)

Please check one of the following, and return it to your Health Fitness coach immediately.

_____ We plan to participate in the BIS physical and I have included the $25. (3:00 – 7:00pm)
_____ We plan to get our physical through our own doctor.

We have read the above information and understand that our son should have a physical on file before May 27, 2021. We also understand that failure to do so may prevent the athlete from being enrolled in BIS athletics. 

Parents signature: ________________________________ Date: ___________________________
Athletes signature: _______________________________ Date: ___________________________
